
REMEMBERING

Mary Baba Kaban
July 29, 1922 - February 28, 2013

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Roger Sasaki

Relation: Family  friend  

Gayle, Ron, Cec, Judy and family

On behalf of my mother, Irene Sasaki who is now a resident of Fleetwood Place, and on behalf of our

entire family, I would like to express our sincere condolensces re the passing of your mother.  We all

missed the obituary in the newspaper and having just learnt of your sad news, we want you to know

that your mother's friendship throught the Army and Navy work days were very special to our mother. 

Also, all of us have fond memories of  your mother's kindness and friendship.   We very much regret

that we were not at your mother's funeral due to just learning of her passing.  Your mother will be

sadly missed.

Sincerely,

Roger (Sandi) Sasaki, Janet (Terry) Robins, Dianne (Harry) Anutooshkin, Lynn Sasaki

Tribute from Mike and Sue Starchuk & Family

Relation: Family Friend

So sorry to her of your moms passing. Out thoughts and prayers  are with you all at this time.

Tribute from Audrey Field

Relation: Family Friend

Thinking of you all at this time , your mom will truly be missed


